
 
November 11, 2023        PDG Jeff Hatfield 

RE: Liaison Committee       22757 Pelomar Lane 

Marysville, OH 43040 

 

Dear District Governor Mike and OH-5 Cabinet, 

 

I am currently the chairman of the Liaison Committee. This committee is a three member group 

which serves the state through performing three duties. These are to work district conventions, 

oftentimes introduce keynote speakers, hosting a breakfast at the USA/Canada Forum. We also 

are at-large on the committee who will work for International Director Candidates who are 

running.  

 

We had two of our three committee members attend the USA/Canada Forum in Reno, NV in 

September. All international officers were present and each district was represented as well as 

the speaker’s spouses or significant others. It was a nice event. The food was great and the 

fellowship was wonderful! This year we have two Past International President’s coming in for 

our District Conventions. The International Director who will be at our District Convention will 

be PID Bruce Beck from Palisade, MN. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

PDG Jeff Hatfield 

 


